
 

    

 
 
 
 

30th January 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As you may have heard in the media there are a series of dates where teachers’ strikes 
have been organised.  

In anticipation of childcare issues due to other mainstream schools closing in the local 
area, I have made the decision to close Post 16, Nursery/Robins and Penguins in 
anticipation of staff shortages on Wednesday 1st February.  

If your child comes in on LA transport, please can you confirm with your transport 
provider that your child will not be in on this day.  

Regards,  

 

 

Niki Wilson 
Headteacher 
 


